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Weekly Attendance 

Fry Class - 100% 
Nelson Class - 90.33% 
Carter Class - 92.4% 
Cavell Class - 87.1% 
 
Congratulations to Fry Class for having 
the best attendance figures this week. 
 

Coats 

Please can you make sure that your 
child brings a coat to school every day.  
We go out outside at break and lunch 
time even in light rain. 
 

Parents Evening 

Appointments available on Tuesday 7th 
and Thursday 9th November for parents 
Evening. 
 
You must have booked an appointment 
to attend.  Contact the office to book 
yours. 

Open Day 

Our next open day for prospective 
parents will be on Monday 13th 
November from 1.30 – 2.30pm. 
 
We have places available in all year 
groups. 

Dates for your Diary 

7th November – School Photographs – individual & sibling 
7th November Parents Evening 
8th November - Flu Immunisations taking place 
9th November – Parents Evening 
10th November – Yr 1 Dental Survey 
13th November – 1.30-2.30pm - Open Afternoon (for prospective 
parents) 
15th November – Year R – Trip to Norwich Playhouse 
17th November – Children in Need – Wear something Spotty 
27th November – YR and Y6 – Health Checks. Letters to follow 
5th December – Yr 5 & 6 Trip to Duxford 
19th December – Christmas Church Service – All welcome 
20th December – End of Term 

Thank you 

Thank you to everyone who collected their children so promptly on 
the last day of the half term when Caston Primary suffered flooding.  

Special Educational Needs and Disabilities 
Coordinator (SENDCO) 

Mr Halmshaw is the SENDCO for both Caston and Parker's. It is his 
role to support staff in identifying those pupils who may have a 
special educational need or disability, to coordinate the provision 
and support provided for pupils on the SEND register and liaise with 
parents/carers and outside agencies. If you would like to speak to 
Mr Halmshaw about your child/dren please make an appointment 
through the school office.  Alternatively he tries to be on the 
playground at both schools during the week.  
 
 
 
 



 

CASTON NEWS 

 

2ND NOVEMBER 2023 - PAGE 2 

Children In Need 

Reminder on 17th November children 
can come to school wearing something 
spotty (non uniform).  
 
We will be collecting donations for 
Children In Need, a collection bucket 
will be on the playground during the 
week. 
 

Year 1 Dental Survey 

Please could parents of pupils in Year 1 
please return the dental survey form 
sent out at the beginning of this week 
by Tuesday 7th November, Thank You. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stay and Play 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NSPCC 

The NSPCC has lots of useful online safety guides for parents. We 
would recommend all parents take a look at these guides as you may 
find something useful on there. https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/online-safety/ 
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